OPEN CALL FOR RECRUITMENT OF RESEARCH STAFF

WITHIN THE FRAMEWORK OF THE BEATRIU DE PINÓS

RESEARCH PROGRAM (BP-DGR) IN IRTA - FOOD

TECHNOLOGY PROGRAMME.

The Agency for Management of University and Research Grants (AGAUR) announced

the call for the recruitment of postdoctoral research staff.

IRTA is interested in incorporating a person with a PhD degree and working experience

in spectroscopy (NIR, visible, NIR imaging ...), aware of the different spectra analysis

tools and capable to develop prototypes and equipment, which would permit to control

food processes, by the use of this technology.

BP-DGR Programme

Requirements:

 Have obtained the doctor degree between January 1, 2007 and December 31,

2011 (the period of obtention of the PhD would be accepted between January

1, 2005 and December 31, 2011 only in specific cases)

 Have between two and seven years of postdoctoral experience in academic

research

 Have at least one original publication as a first author or co-author, in relevant

international journals or editorials at the moment of the call deadline

 Comply with the transnational mobility condition: Not have resided or carried out

your main activity in Spain for more than twelve months in the two years

immediately prior to the deadline for proposal submission

IRTA provides:

 A full-time contract for a period of 2 years

 39.469,68 €/year salary (includes the salary of the researcher and the

corresponding employer’s social security contributions)

If interested, please send your curriculum vitae and a copy of the PhD degree before

September 19, 2013 to the attention of Mrs. Sofia Gkika (sofia.gkika@irta.cat)
